
Tackling Domestic Abuse Through the Voice of the Young

Movie Premiere  

& Question Time



Join Voice Against Violence at our 

Red Carpet movie premiere of ‘One Voice at a Time’: We’ve 
made a film we hope will help change the world! We want to inspire 
other young people to speak out and encourage everyone to stand 
together against domestic abuse. Join us for the first ever showing!

Help shape the future: Have YOUR say! Come and sit face  
to face with people in power: Nicola Sturgeon MSP, Deputy  
First Minister for Scotland; Councillor Harry McGuigan, Scottish 
Local Authorities’ (CoSLA) Spokesperson for Community Well-
being and Safety; Tam Baillie, Scotland’s Commissioner for Children 
and Young People. Ask them anything you want! It’s your country, 
it’s your future, so let’s get some answers! Our fantastic panel will 
prioritise questions from young people.

Young people - come along, have a fun day out in the 
capital! VAV needs YOU! Get some popcorn and watch our movie. 
We’d love it if you could come up with a question to ask the people 
in power. This event is by young people for young people. WE can’t 
do it without YOU! 

Adult allies - help us to reach out to all young people in Scotland.  
Invite as many young people as possible. Join us and find out more 
about our film so you too can use it to help shape the future. 

Keep in touch via our website www.voiceagainstviolence.org.uk 

DRESS TO IMPRESS!

Brenda.Saetta@ed.ac.uk  

by 21st November 2011

Tuesday 29th November 
Edinburgh Omni Vue Cinema, 11am-3pm


